
Memorial Shirt Honoring Deputy U.S. Marshal Christopher Hill         
 

 

  

 

The U.S. Marshals Survivors Benefit Fund and Blanket the World have once again partnered to 

offer a memorial shirt. This “jersey” style dry-fit shirt was created to honor the life and ultimate 

sacrifice of Deputy Chris Hill, who was killed in the line of duty on January 18, 2018 while 

leading a team of law enforcement personnel on an arrest warrant in Harrisburg, PA. 

  

According to John Clark, Chairman of the Board for the U.S. Marshals Survivors Benefit Fund, 

“Chris was an outstanding DUSM who gave his life in the service of his agency and country. He 

had a storied 11-year career, having served in the District of Columbia, Superior Court, as well 

as the Middle District of Pennsylvania. Chris was also a member of the agency’s Special 

Operations Group. Chris was an outstanding representative of law enforcement and the U.S. 

Marshals Service. He is a true hero.”  

  

All proceeds from the sale of these shirts go to the U.S. Marshals Survivors Benefit Fund. The 

mission of the Fund is to provide immediate financial support to the family of our fallen deputies 

and employees; and to offer education assistance to their children. Within 48 hours of Chris’s 

death, a representative of the Fund met with his widow, providing significant and immediate 

financial support for her and their two children. This was only possible due to the hard work and 

fundraising efforts of deputies and supporters throughout the country. The Fund exists solely for 

the benefit of U.S. Marshals Service employees and Special Deputies. For more information 

about the Fund and how to get involved, visit: www.usmarshalsmemorial.org 

 

Each shirt is $25 and sizes range from S-4XL. The Fund and Blanket the World are currently 

taking bulk orders from districts/divisions and the Fund will cover all shipping costs for these 

orders. Individual orders are also available, along with applicable shipping costs. Use coupon 

code USMSBF to receive free shipping on bulk district orders. Credit cards or PayPal are 

accepted for payment. The deadline for the first round of orders is Monday, April 9, 2018. Any 

questions can be addressed to Chris Roberts, Blanket the World, at chris@blankettheworld.com 

 

To view the shirt and place bulk and individual orders, please visit the following link: 

https://www.blankettheworld.com/ProductDetails.asp?ProductCode=am1070 

    

Thank you for your continued support of the Fund!!  

 

Carl W. Caulk 

Executive Director 

U.S. Marshals Survivors Benefit Fund 
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